
City of Three Rivers 
333 West Michigan Avenue • Three Rivers, Michigan 49093 

Phone: 269.273.1075 • Fax: 269.273.3132 

www.threeriversmi.org 

BID NOTICE 

Sealed bids will be received by the City of Three Rivers at the Office of the City Clerk, 333 

W. Michigan Avenue, Three Rivers, Michigan until 2:00 p.m. on Thursday April 6, 2023 for 

the Library Basement Lighting project. 

Additional bid information may be acquired from the City of Three Rivers website 

www.threeriversmi.org. 

The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive informalities or defects in a bid, or 

accept a bid it shall deem to be in the best interest of the City.  The City does not discriminate 

on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age or disability in employment or the 

provision of services.  The City has a local preference guideline. 

Posted at City Hall on March 22, 2023, published in the Three Rivers Commercial News. 

Bobbi Schoon 
Library Director 
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